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12/03/2019        Reg. No.: W0300-01 

 

Notice in accordance with Article 8 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, in 

respect of a licence application from Kilsaran Concrete Unlimited Company for a facility 

located at Kilsaran Concrete, Halverstown, Kilcullen, Kildare, R56 DD21 

 

 

Dear Mr. Luby, 

 

I refer to your application for a licence received by the EPA on 01 February 2019. 

 

I advise that in accordance with Article 8 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, 

the above application is not in compliance with Article 7 as follows : 

  

(1) b: A site notice erected or fixed on any facility or premises pursuant to article 5 shall be 

securely erected or fixed in a conspicuous position on or near the main entrance to the 

facility or premises from a public road. 

 

(4) A site notice erected or fixed an any facility or premises pursuant to article 5 shall be 

maintained in position where erected or fixed for at least two months after the making of 

the relevant application, and shall be renewed or replaced if it is removed or becomes 

defaced or illegible with the period during which it is required to be displayed. 

  

The EPA therefore requires you to submit evidence that you have complied with the 

regulations as soon as possible. 

 

If you have any further queries, please contact licensing@epa.ie.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


